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WAIKĪKĪ	AQUARIUM	POSTPONES	MAUKA	TO	MAKAI	ENVIRONMENTAL	EXPO	
	
Waikīkī,	Hawaiʻi	(March	16,	2020)	–	The	Waikīkī	Aquarium	today	announced	it	will	
postpone	the	13th	Annual	Mauka	to	Makai	Environmental	Expo	in	order	to	reduce	
the	potential	transmission	and	spread	of	the	coronavirus.	The	Expo,	which	was	
scheduled	for	April	4,	will	be	rescheduled	at	a	later	date.		
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